

POSTAL ADDRESS—ADRESSE POSTALE: UNITED NATIONS, N.Y. 10017 EMAIL: GLOBALCOMPACT@UN.ORG TEL: +1 212 963 1490

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL CABINET DU SECRETAIRE GENERAL

REFERENCE

24 August 2004

Dear Mr. Donovan,

Thank you for your letter to the Secretary-General seeking intervention by the United Nations in a dispute between Dr. John Huong and Royal Dutch Shell.

We have no mandate or resources to involve the United Nations in disputes such as this one. However, we are hopeful that domestic legal processes will be able to resolve the matter.

1/1/19

Executive Head of Global Compact
Office of the Secretary-General

Mr. Alfred Donovan 27 Craven Drive Colchester United Kingdom